U.S. Forest Service, Payette National Forest
Attn: Linda Jackson, Payette Forest Supervisor
500 North Mission Street

McCall, ID 83638

DEAR MS JACKSON,

| am writing in support of the Stibnite Gold Project and the benefits it will bring to Idaho.
This project has the potential to put hundreds of Idahoans to work, bring a $1 billion
investment into our state and restore an area of Idaho's backcountry desperately in
need of repair.

The Stibnite Gold Project is a huge opportunity for Idaho and our country. While the site
is rich in gold deposits it also has deposits of antimony — a mineral designated critical by
the U.S. government. In fact, the Stibnite Gold Project is the largest known deposit of
antinomy in the country. We depend heavily on China for this mineral. Antimony is
crucial to the defense and energy industries and is in many items we use on a daily
basis, like our cell phones. Permitting the Stibnite Gold Project will allow us to have a
domestic resource for this very important mineral.

Reviewing Midas Gold’s plans it is clear to me the company really believes in taking
care of the environment and keeping the community safe. Each year, hundreds of tons
of sediment continue to be dumped into the East Fork of the South Fork of the Salmon
River and other waterways from Blowout Creek, impacting water quality and aquatic
habitat. Midas Gold has a plan to fix these problems during construction. Unfortunately,
if Midas Gold isn't allowed to move forward with its plan, it is highly unlikely these critical
improvements will ever happen.

| urge you to permit the Stibnite Gold Project using alternative two and keep this project
moving forward. The comment period has been extended by 15 days once already,
please keep the comment period to 60 days, so we can prevent additional delays.

Most Respectfully,
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